PUBLIC NOTICE

06 December 2019

With reference to the Prospectus: Re-Opening of 3.52% Three-Year Government of Mauritius Treasury

Notes, dated 4 December 2019, kindly note that the auction has been cancelled.

Bank of Mauritius Ministry of Finance and Economic Development

Website: http://mof.govmu.org
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